
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

As part of our curriculum development in the Spring term we have 

organised a trip to the theatre to see A Christmas Treasure Island.  It will 

be the basis for work across the curriculum in all year groups. 

 

We will be visiting Hull Truck Theatre on Thursday 5th January 2017 for 

the morning performance.  We would like to make this a whole school 

experience as part of the Every Child Matters Agenda – Enjoy and Achieve. 

 

This year we have been able to subsidise the visit with funding which has 

been made available from the Government to enhance your child’s learning, 

therefore the cost will be £10 per child.  This will include an ice cream 

during the interval. 

 

If you would find paying in weekly instalments easier please complete the 

consent form and call at the office to collect a payment card.   

 

The trip has the approval of the full governing body and is covered by the 

ERYC Voyager Personal Accident Insurance Scheme.   The staff will carry a 

mobile phone at all times. 

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness or has any specific medical 

needs please let us know so that appropriate arrangements can be made.    

 

Please complete the parental consent form attached and return to school 

with the payment by Monday 12th December. 
 

 

Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 


